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First name: John

Last name: Graham

Organization: Northwest Quad Association

Title: President

Comments:  The limited road access in this area is already a concern. Even old roads if left open can be

important tools for firefighting, and search &amp;amp;rescue. Perhaps instead of decommissioned status sign

them

as not maintained. Convert abandoned roads to motorized access trails. The OHV community has a

large volunteer base that I'm confident if given the chance would work on commissioning trails and doing

maintenance. In 2021 our organization donated over 1800 volunteer hours at the Walker Valley ORV Park as

well as Reiter Forest. The ATV/Quad activity is a fast growing past time. If the unmaintained roads were

designated for up to 50 inch ORV's that would include the motorcycle clubs as well as the ATV clubs


